Doug Rogers

I live in Long Eddy. Protecting our local environment is at the top of our list of priorities and we are
willing to expend time and energy to do so. We don't want to see any changes that will lessen our
ability to have a say over important matters that affect us. We are against any DRBC rule changes.



